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My dear Dr. Paquette,

I am so sorry to learn from your telegram 

that I shall not have the pleasure of meeting you this 

afternoon. I do hope another occasion will present itself 

very shortly.

Very sincerely yours,

Honourable Dr. Paquette,
Provincial Secretary,

Que bee, ,ue.

P. S. I referred to you at the beginning of the ceremony this 

afternoon - I referred to you as being present in spirit. I hope 

that I was not taking an unjustified liberty.


